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CITY OF KELOWNA

MEMORANDUMMEMORANDUM
Date: February 21, 2001

File: 5400-20

TO: City Manager

FROM: Director of Works and Utilities

SUBJECT: Pandosy Street Reconstruction – TE01-01

PREPARED BY: Michael Duggan, P.Eng.

RECOMMENDATION

THAT the tender for the Pandosy Street Reconstruction be awarded to the low bidder
Peter’s Bros. Construction Ltd., in the amount of Two Million Nine Hundred and Seven
Thousand Three Hundred and Ninety Six Dollars and Fifty cents ($2, 907,396.50) including
GST.

BACKGROUND

The tender is for the reconstruction of Pandosy Street and includes the replacement of a
cast iron water main, wood stave sanitary sewer, new sewer force main, upgraded storm
sewer, road reconstruction, relocation of overhead utilities to underground, sidewalks and
street lighting. Fifteen tender packages were pick-up and the following four tenders were
submitted:

Danric Construction Ltd. $2,933,965.15
Lawrence Enterprise Ltd. $3,052,079.77
Peter’s Bros. Construction Ltd. $2,909,995.01
R & L Excavating. $3,137,123.37

All prices include GST and a contingency allowance of $220,000.

Associated Engineering (B.C.) Ltd. have reviewed the tender submissions and checked for
their arithmetic accuracy and confirmed Peter’s Bros. compliance with the tender
specifications and drawings, and the inclusion of the specified bid bond.

Peter’s Bros. Tender is within the total budget for this work. Funding for this project is
available from Accounts 10-3400-R6845, 40-4910-S6822, 10-4000-D6845 and 50-4710-
W6845

An overview of the works including the realignment of Park with Elliott at Pandosy will be
presented to Council at this award request.

Signe Bagh
Acting Transportation Manager

John Vos, P.Eng.
Director of Works and Utilities

cc: Director of Finance & Corporate Services


